CHILDREN LEqgy,
\f‘w

Notes from Nurse Karen

December 4, 2020

Dear Caregivers,
| wanted to send a few reminders:

Emergency/Health forms are due ASAP, even for those students remaining remote.
Please send one in if you haven’t already done so (paper copy or electronic one acceptable).

In August, the state of Massachusetts mandated that the Influenza immunization will be required
for all children 6 months of age or older who are attending Massachusetts child care,
pre-school, kindergarten, K-12, and colleges and universities. We are requiring that of all
students, whether in-person, hybrid, or remote. Please make sure to submit proof of this
immunization please. This is required by December 31, 2020.

Masks are required for all in-person learners at all times, except for meal time and mask breaks.
It is a good idea to send your student with an extra mask-just in case. There are extras available
at school if needed.

Please use the Family & Student Checklist daily before sending your child to school.
The checklist can be found at:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tGh62h3n9eUR_DYwXSPSdRfgZSzHJoXm/view

If you travel out of state for any reason and your student is an in-person learner, then your
student must either produce a negative COVID-19 test taken within 72 hours of your return to
Massachusetts or quarantine for 14 days.

Details found at: https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-travel-order

Stay safe and stay healthy. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out.

Karen Schiaffo, MSN, RN
RKF/Ryan Road School Nurse
kschiaffo@northampton-k12.us
(413) 587-1557

(413) 587-1563 (Fax)
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